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I strongly support HB 3336 (Grid Enhancement Technologies-GETs). HB 3336 helps 

protect local communities who depend on investor-owned utilities for their electricity. 

This one additional section added to the current requirements means that utilities 

must utilitize all cost-effective solutions to increase their grid capabiities. We clearly 

need increased grid capabilites and the fact that investor-owned utilites can pass the 

expense of expansion on to rate-payers requires there be additional oversight 

protection. 

 

Thank you for developing this bill. 


